
theme

thank you!

what to know

seedlings and buds

LTA spotlight

This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We will
be continuing our explorations of the world

around us by discovering more about the tiny
critters that contribute to our overall ecosystem.   

We will continue to support gross motor
development rolling and crawling like bugs.  We
will support language development by singing

songs, like the Itsy Bitsy Spider, and reading books
like The Very Hungry Caterpillar, and we will

support social emotional development through
intentional interactions that make sure your child

feels seen and loved no matter how small! 
Remember it is never too early to start reading

with your child!  

May 

April highlights

Curious
Crawlers

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th

Reminder: We have officially made the switch to
Similac Sensitive formula.  Please update your

child’s feeding form as they grow and their needs
change!  



themeThis month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We
will be continuing our explorations of the

world around us by discovering more about
the tiny critters that contribute to our overall
ecosystem. We will continue to support gross
motor development rolling and crawling like
bugs. We will support language development

by singing songs, like the Itsy Bitsy Spider,
and reading books like The Very Hungry
Caterpillar, and we will support social

emotional development through intentional
interactions that make sure your child feels

seen and loved no matter how small! 
Remember it is never too early to start

reading with your child! 

thank you!

what to know

pistols news

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week -
May 6th-10th

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

spurs news

LTA spotlight

This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We will
be continuing our explorations of the world

around us by discovering more about the tiny
critters that contribute to our overall ecosystem.

We will continue to support gross motor
development rolling and crawling like bugs. We
will support language development by singing

songs, like the Itsy Bitsy Spider, and reading
books like The Very Hungry Caterpillar, and we

will support social emotional development
through intentional interactions that make sure
your child feels seen and loved no matter how

small! 
Please send bug spray and sunscreen as

needed for your child.  

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week -
May 6th-10th

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

sprouts news

This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We
will be continuing our explorations of the

world around us by discovering more about
the tiny critters that contribute to our overall
ecosystem. We will continue to support gross

motor development rolling, jumping and
crawling like bugs and going for walks. We

will support language development by singing
songs, like the Itsy Bitsy Spider, and reading
books like The Very Hungry Caterpillar, and

we will support social emotional development
through intentional interactions that make

sure your child feels seen and loved no matter
how small! 

Please send bug spray and sunscreen as
needed for your child. 

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week -
May 6th-10th

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

saplings news

This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We
will be continuing our explorations of the

world around us by discovering more about
the tiny critters that contribute to our overall
ecosystem. We will continue to support gross

motor development rolling, jumping and
crawling like bugs and going for walks. We

will support language development by singing
songs, like the Itsy Bitsy Spider, and reading
books like The Very Hungry Caterpillar, and

we will support social emotional development
through intentional interactions that make sure
your child feels seen and loved no matter how

small! 
Please send bug spray and sunscreen as

needed for your child. 

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week -
May 6th-10th

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

twigs news

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th

3s End of Year Program - May 23rd 3-330
*Please be on the lookout for your child’s costume

needs.  We will be dressing like different
characters and items in the story.  

May 3rd - We will be taking pictures in
preparation for a special gift we have for moms.  

If you want to dress your child in something special
for their picture, please feel free to do so.  

This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We
will be continuing our explorations of the

world around us by discovering more about
the tiny critters that contribute to our overall
ecosystem. We will continue to support gross

motor development rolling, jumping and
crawling like bugs and going for walks. We

will support language development by singing,
listening for bugs, and reading books like The
Very Hungry Caterpillar.  Our class loves the
outdoors so please send sunscreen and bug

spray as needed for your child. 

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

sprigs news

This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers”
We will be continuing our explorations of
the world around us by discovering more

about the tiny critters that contribute to our
overall ecosystem. We will continue to

support gross motor development rolling,
jumping and crawling like bugs and going

for walks. We will support language
development by singing, listening for bugs,
and reading books like The Very Hungry

Caterpillar. Our class loves the outdoors so
please send sunscreen and bug spray as

needed for your child.

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th

3s End of Year Program - May 23rd 3-330
*Please be on the lookout for your child’s costume

needs. We will be dressing like different
characters and items in the story. 

May 3rd - We will be taking pictures in
preparation for a special gift we have for moms. If
you want to dress your child in something special

for their picture, please feel free to do so. 

Curious
Crawlers



theme
This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers”

We will be continuing our explorations of
the world around us by discovering more
about the tiny critters that contribute to

our overall ecosystem. We will continue to
support gross motor development rolling,

jumping and crawling like bugs and
going for walks. We will support

language development by singing,
listening for bugs, and reading books like

The Very Hungry Caterpillar. Our class
loves the outdoors so please send

sunscreen and bug spray as needed for
your child.

thank you!

what to know

pre-k 1 news

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th

PreK End of Year Program - May 16th 930-
1030AM

Curious
Crawlers



theme
This month’s theme is “Curious Crawlers” We will

be continuing our explorations of the world
around us by discovering more about the tiny

critters that contribute to our overall ecosystem.
We will continue to support gross motor

development rolling, jumping and crawling like
bugs and going for walks. We will support

language development by singing, listening for
bugs, and reading books like The Very Hungry

Caterpillar. Our class loves the outdoors so
please send sunscreen and bug spray as

needed for your child.

We will be reviewing all letters A-Z.  
Sight words: 

thank you!

what to know

pre-k 2 news

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

Teacher Appreciation Week - May
6th-10th

PreK End of Year Program - May 16th
930-1030AM

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

kindergarten news

April’s highlights feature our field trip to Sandy
Creek Nature Center where we discovered new
information about habitats, rocks and minerals,

and farming. A couple of students found a beetle
larvae and built a habitat for it which served as
a great introduction to our May monthly theme

“Curious Crawlers”! We also enjoyed "tasting" our
favorite books and sharing what we love about
reading! And lastly- we have been exploring the
earth by making landforms with kinetic sand and

beads.  
**Please make sure to provide your child with a
weather appropriate change of clothes and

water bottle daily! 

LTA spotlight

what we are learning
This month we will be learning about curious
crawlers and exploring one of our favorite

things- worms and all things wiggly! In reading
we will be exploring fiction and nonfiction
stories and reading words with blends and

digraphs. In math we will be revisiting
geometry. 

May

April highlights

This month will be full of important dates.  Please
make sure to mark your calendars and join us as we
celebrate and wrap up our amazing school year!

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th
Field Day - May 14th 930AM-2PM 

OLS End of Year Program - May 17th 930-11AM

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

first grade news

The month of April was filled with so many fun
adventures! We loved getting to learn more

about the Easter story and showcase the
Lord's love for us by participating and
leading the Easter Walk for all of LTA's

families! Also, we loved getting out in nature
to explore the beginning of Spring and what

that looks like around the LTA campus.
Students showed incredible problem solving
skills and communication skills while working
together to learn more about the change in

the season. We cannot wait to finish the
school year strong with a fun filled May! 

LTA spotlight

what we are learning
Phonics: We will be learning about compound
words and working on how to divide syllables. 
Math: We are doing a whole year review on
all of the math skills learned this school year. 

Writing: We are working on writing
informational writing about a topic of choice.
Students are getting to research about their
topic in order to write and teach about it! 

PBL: Curious Crawlers - We will be learning
about some creepy crawlers, as well as, going

over historical figures in American history. 

May

April highlights

This month will be full of important dates. Please make
sure to mark your calendars and join us as we celebrate

and wrap up our amazing school year!

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th
Field Day - May 14th 930AM-2PM 

OLS End of Year Program - May 17th 930-11AM

Curious
Crawlers



theme

LTA spotlight

thank you!

what to know

second grade news

Wow, I can't believe we're already at the end of the
year! I am thankful for being entrusted to teach your

child this year and thankful for the many blessings this
school year has brought! Each student has grown so
much and I am incredibly proud of each and every

one of them. We will continue working hard and
learning each day, please make sure your students

are well rested and ready to learn each day! 

what we are learning
In the month of May we will work on measuring in

inches and feet. Students will become professionals
when it comes to measuring things and comparing

measurements. We will also work on reading a clock,
reading time on the hour, quarter past, half past and
quarter til.  During our phonics students will work to

review many of the things we have learned throughout
the year such as short and long vowels, consonant

clusters and words with double consonants. Folk Tales,
Fairy Tales and Fables will be our reading focus.

Students will be able to identify and compare genres
as well as find the central message, moral or lesson in

the books we read. 

May

April highlights

This month will be full of important dates. Please
make sure to mark your calendars and join us as we
celebrate and wrap up our amazing school year!

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th
Field Day - May 14th 930AM-2PM 

OLS End of Year Program - May 17th 930-11AM

Curious
Crawlers



theme

thank you!

what to know

third grade news

During April we had lots of fun collecting and
observing many different rocks and minerals. We

identified many different types of rocks and
learned how they are formed as we studied the

Rock Cycle.  

This month, we will continue our exploration of
environment by looking at the “Curious Crawlers”
that exist around us and how they contribute to
our ecosystem.  Our native plant species garden

project we are working on will be a perfect
place for us to explore these critters in the years

to come! 

LTA spotlight

what we are learning
This month we are reviewing many of our

academic standards and realizing ways they
all come together to support our academic

preparedness for the upcoming year.
We are hard at work planting our pollinator

garden and building the pergola and benches
in it. We are learning through research and

observation about the many different
pollinators we see, and expect to see, as our
pollinator plants grow and produce flowers
that provide essential nectar and pollen for

them.

May

April highlights

This month will be full of important dates. Please make
sure to mark your calendars and join us as we celebrate

and wrap up our amazing school year!

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th
Field Trip to Harris Farm - May 9th
Field Day - May 14th 930AM-12PM 

OLS End of Year Program - May 17th 930-11AM

Curious
Crawlers



thank you!

what we are learning 

fourth grade news

Math- We are finishing up our Fractions Model and
focusing on how to multiply fractions by a whole

number.  We will continue working with fractions in
word problems by adding/subtracting, comparing

and renaming fractions. To wrap up our final module,
we will focus on relating fractions to decimals up to

the hundredths place. We will also continue to
review/revisit previously learned math skills.

Reading/Language- This month we will complete our
novel study on the book Hoot by Carl Hiassen. We will

continue story mapping with literary texts and also
focus on developing the main idea and supporting

details of informational texts.
Writing- This month we will focus on poetry writing!
Students will learn how to write a variety of poems

and review figurative language.
PBL- This month we will focus on Creepy Crawlers! We

will also revisit
Science and Social Standards topics previously

taught this year.

LTA spotlight

May

April highlights

This month will be full of important dates. Please
make sure to mark your calendars and join us as we
celebrate and wrap up our amazing school year!

Teacher Appreciation Week - May 6th-10th
Field Day - May 14th 930AM-2PM 

OLS End of Year Program - May 17th 930-11AM

theme: curious crawlers

Last month, the students got to take a field trip to
the Greenville Zoo! This field trip was sparked from
an opinion writing the students completed several

months ago. Students wrote their opinion about zoos
and this led to class debate. Half of the students
believed zoos were harmful and the other half

believed zoos were helpful. This field trip
brought this writing to life and students were able to

see first-hand how zoos care for animals in a safe,
loving way. Students also learned that not all zoos

are accredited and unfortunately mistreat their
animals but this problem is trying to be solved. What
a great experience for our students...make learning

authentic and real!


